
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

October 6th  
Student of the Quarter 

Awards 
8:00 a.m. - Little Theater 

 
October 7th 

Grading Day – No School 
 

October 10th – 14th  
Fall Break – No School 

 
October 20th 

EDI Summit at Santa Rita 
 

October 24th-28th  
Spirit Week 

24th – Spooky PJ Day 
25th – Halloween Colors 

26th – Decades Day 
27th – Twin Day 

28th – Sub Theme 

 
October 25th 
PSAT testing 
Grades 9-11 

Bell Schedule #11 
 

October 25th  
College Night at TCC 

6:30-8:30 p.m. 
 

October 26th 
Band Exhibition at Pueblo 

6:00 p.m. 
 

October 28th 
Fall Festival at PV! 

5:30-7:00 p.m. 
Free admission! 

 
October 28th 

Home football game and 
dance afterward 

 
October 31st  

Winter sports begin 
 
 
 

PV WETLANDS GETTING RESTORED! 

The Ecology Club is hosting a Garden Clean Up Friday, October 21st after school.  They plan to 
work from 3:15-5:00 p.m., so people will have time to eat and clean up before the football 
game that night.  They’ll be working on cleaning up the pond area so that they can restore the 
area (with advice from a restoration expert at Tucson Audubon Society).  They will also be 
trimming, weeding, and raking over on the garden side, and preparing the planters for winter 
seeds.  Some UA students and a couple of volunteers from the Tucson Audubon Society will 
be coming to help in the cleaning process.   
 
Students can earn community service hours for their efforts.  And, of course, we'd love it if 
YOU would like to stay and lend a hand as well.  Many hands make light work as they say! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

COOL HAPPENINGS WITH ECOLOGY CLUB 

Thanks to the Ecology Club and Mrs. Hughes, PV is starting up the paper recycling program 
again! Blue bins will be in classrooms and will be collected on Fridays. We are excited to 
continue to do our part to help the environment!   

The Tucson Audubon Society is coming to PV for 4 visits. They will be teaching the Ecology 
Club about how birds impact our ecosystem, invasive species, and the participants will be 
building nesting boxes for Lucy's warblers (a bird that is losing its habitat due to 
development).   

PV is partnering with U of A Fish and Wildlife to restore the Wetlands area (the best we 
can). A guest from Tucson Gardens is coming out to teach the kids how native farmers have 
been planting and growing in the desert for hundreds of years.   

We are also in the planning stages of starting a composting program! We have some many 
exciting and beneficial events on the horizon! Thank you to the Ecology Club and to Mrs. 
Hughes for all of their hard work! 

 
 
 

“Futures don’t make 
themselves, you have 

to create them.” 
 

Palo Verde High Magnet School 
Magnet Focus 

 

October 2022 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT OF THE QUARTER 
 

We are so proud of our students who were selected to be Student of the 1st 

Quarter, and are happy that some of them made it to the ceremony! Keep up 

the great work, Titans! Way to be 212°! 
 
 
 

Titans Go Far - PBIS 

GO FAR 
Focused 
Accountable 
Respectful 

TUSD 
Code of Conduct 

 
Do you have questions 
about TUSD’s Student 
Code of Conduct? If so, 
head to the Student 
Code of Conduct page, 
where you will find the 
entire Student Conduct 
Handbook.   

PBIS Store 
 
If you have PBIS points 
to use, don’t hesitate 
to stop by Mr. Riley’s 
Office before school, 
after school, or during 
the times posted on the 
flyers throughout 
campus. 

http://tusd1.org/Information/Resources/Student-Guidelines
http://tusd1.org/Information/Resources/Student-Guidelines


  

TUSD Elementary School  
Cross Country Championship 

 
We were pleased to host the TUSD Elementary School Cross Country 

Championship today at Palo Verde. Thanks to all the wonderful competitors, 

coaches, fans, Interscholastics staff, Palo Verde support staff, our timer Greg 

Wenneborg, and the runners from Palo Verde, Santa Rita, Tucson High, and 

Sahuaro for making this a great event. Congratulations to all the runners K-5, 

you're all champions! 
 

 

 
 

 

Titan Athletics and Info 

Students, are you interested in playing Winter or Spring sports? To 
participate you will need to register and fill out five forms on ATS 
online, complete the online AIA Brainbook and Opioid class, and have 
a valid physical, no older than March 1, 2022. They are available main 
website and in the Activities Office. The following links are 
demonstrations on ATS registration for athletics and AIA Brainbook. If 
you have any questions or email me at: Jason.karn@tusd1.org ATS 
Registration Demo Part 1: https://youtu.be/ahVTosl-H40 AIA 
Brainbook: https://youtu.be/6zJAyh-nuJo 
 
** Winter sports begin October 31st- soccer, basketball, and 
wrestling. 
** Spring sports begin February 6th- baseball, softball, track and 
field, tennis, eSports, and boys’ volleyball. 
 

 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SENIOR ATHLETES! 

 

CONTACT YOUR 

COACHES FOR MORE 

INFORMATION  

OR IF YOU HAVE ANY 

QUESTIONS ABOUT 

FALL SPORTS 

 

Football 

jamachat@yahoo.com  

 

Cheer 

marissa.owens@tusd1.org 

 

Chess 

Miguel.urcadez@tusd1.org 

 

Cross Country 

jason.karn@tusd1.org 

&  

timothy.riley2@tusd1.org 

 

Girls golf 

denise.tucker@tusd1.org 

 

Boys golf 

dan.ireland@tusd1.org 

 

Swim 

tracy.nunez@tusd1.org 

 

Girls Volleyball 

mybarra32@gmail.com  

 

 

 
  

 

GO FAN! 
 

Skip the line! GOFAN offers 

online ticket purchases. 

Football tickets are $5, 

Volleyball tickets are $4. 

Note: a $1 service fee is 

added by GOFAN making 

them $6 and $5 

respectively. See the QR 

Code below. 

https://youtu.be/ahVTosl-H40?fbclid=IwAR2QDrTR7eSs1MDAbzIm9YotGJy1sY4BCUaApkUcAVCW8qt5UKt24UEGApY
https://youtu.be/6zJAyh-nuJo?fbclid=IwAR3uO3dfU9BwQHebmkqAj68AzCHN5d37Bo0kdiAct_0YEBQJL2294r4Fqr8
mailto:marissa.owens@tusd1.org
mailto:jason.karn@tusd1.org
mailto:jason.karn@tusd1.org
mailto:timothy.riley2@tusd1.org
mailto:denise.tucker@tusd1.org
mailto:dan.ireland@tusd1.org
mailto:tracy.nunez@tusd1.org
mailto:tracy.nunez@tusd1.org
mailto:mybarra32@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

STUDENT INFORMATION 

 
 



 

Need more information about Palo Verde High Magnet  
and its programs?  

Don’t hesitate to contact: 
Jenn Maynard, M.Ed. 

Palo Verde High Magnet  
Magnet Site Coordinator 

jennifer.maynard@tusd1.org 
Office: 520-584-7512 

 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
It is recommended that you 
follow us on Facebook, 
Instagram, and Twitter for 
updates and information, as 
well. You can also refer to our 
school’s website. Here are some 
helpful links if you don’t already 
have them: 
 

ParentVue 
https://parent.tusd1.org 

 
School website 

https://paloverdehs.tusd1.org/ 
 

Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/Pal

oVerdeHighMagnetSchool 
 

Instagram  
https://www.instagram.com/Pa

loVerdeHighMagnetSchool 
 

 

Communication & Counseling 

 

KEY PEOPLE 
 

Mr. Brock  
Principal 

eric.brock@tusd1.org 
 

Ms. Tellez 
Assistant Principal 

andrea.tellez2@tusd1.org 
 

Mrs. Weisbrod 
Assistant Principal 

michelle.weisbrod@tusd1.org 
 

Ms. Kroh 
Counselor 

(last names A-K) 
ana.kroh@tusd1.org 

 
Ms. Owens 
Counselor 

(last names L-Z) 
marissa.owens@tusd1.org 

 
Mr. Karn 

Athletic Coordinator 
jason.karn@tusd1.org 

 
Mrs. Walker  

Community Liaison  
& Youth on Their Own (YOTO) 

Coordinator 
donna.walker@tusd1.org  

520-584-7503 

 
 

 
 
 

 

SAT Registration is now 
available! 

 

SAT Registration is now available! 

Please visit the link below -- 

Seniors have also been sent an 

email! SAT Registration – SAT 

Suite | College Board 

 

SAT Registration – SAT Suite | 

College Board Show colleges 

you’re ready: register now for an 

upcoming SAT. 

satsuite.collegeboard.org 
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